
 

  

  

   
 

      

 

 

  
 
 
 

 
 

02.06.25 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
Following on from the previous letter regarding the restructure of classes that will be taking place at St 
Joseph’s from the start of the next academic year. We can now share information regarding staffing.  
 
From September, the staffing for the three classes, is as follows: 
 
• Class 1 (EYFS & KS1) - Mrs Porter (Monday and Tuesday) and Mrs Dyson (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday) 
 
• Class 2 (Year 3 & Year 4) - Mr Malley  
 
• Class 3 (Year 5 & 6) - Mrs Cook  
 
Each class will continue to have full time Teaching Assistant support. 
 
As we look ahead to these changes, we want to let you know that Mrs Swarbrick and Mr Culshaw will be 
leaving the school at the end of this academic year. Mrs Swarbrick has worked at St Joseph’s for the past 17 
years and has been a well-loved and valued member of staff. We would like to take this opportunity to thank 
her for her hard work and dedication during her time at St Joseph’s, she has made a valuable contribution to 
our school community and will be greatly missed. We would also like to thank Mr Culshaw for his hard work 
and dedication this year, we wish him every success for the future.  
 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

V Gleeson 
 
Miss Gleeson  
Headteacher 

ST. JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Mossy Lea Road, Wrightington, 
Wigan, Lancashire, WN6 9RE 

Telephone 01257 423092 
Headteacher – Miss V Gleeson 

Email: school.info@st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk 
Website: www.st-josephs-wrightington.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 
‘Living life to the full’ 
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